
 

 

WQ.92/2024 

 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR SOCIAL SECURITY   

BY DEPUTY D.J. WARR OF ST. HELIER SOUTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 25th MARCH 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON WEDNESDAY 3rd APRIL 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“Will the Minister advise how much the Government has spent in grants for new carpets to tenants of 

Andium homes in 2023 and the amount, if any, spent in 2024?” 

  

 

 

Answer 

 

 

The amount spent in grants for new carpets for tenants of Andium homes in 2023 and 2024 is as follows: 

 

2023     £137,685.54 

2024 (as of 28th March 2024)  £50,291.26 

 


